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According to The Insulation Contractors Association of New York City, Inc., several of its members
have come forward to offer their services to FEMA and NYC disaster relief efforts in distressed
neighborhoods following Hurricane Sandy.
Members registered with the federal government's FEMA Disaster Response Registry and System
for Award Management (SAM) to participate in disaster relief projects in designated areas
throughout the city. Many others became involved through other avenues including the Hurricane
Sandy NYC Rapid Repairs Contractor Registration website.
The Insulation Contractors Association members involved in these efforts represent some of the
largest commercial, industrial and mechanical insulation contractors providing insulation solutions
and maintenance throughout the city's five boroughs and Long Island, Westchester, Putnam,
Duchess, Rockland and Orange Counties. Many of these contractors also provide firestop services
and are certified by various professional agencies.
To contact members of the Insulation Contractors Association for assistance with Hurricane Sandy
repair and rebuilding efforts, visit www.icanyc.org. 

The Insulation Contractors Association of New York City, Inc. represents both small and large,
commercial and industrial insulation contractors. While the size of our member contractors'
businesses may vary, there is a common bond of professionalism to be found among ICA members.
The organization is dedicated to furthering the insulation industry in the New York City Metropolitan
region. Through annual conferences, newsletters and educational sessions, ICA keeps members
informed of changes in government legislation, technical innovations and other relevant information
applicable to the construction industry. The Association's website can be found at www.icanyc.org.
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